
SEDLESCOMBE SCHOOL PTA 
CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 

 
 
 
 

 

  

 
Wednesday 9th December – Year 1 

Thursday 10th December – Reception 
Friday 11th December – Year 2 

Monday 14th December – Year 6 
Tuesday 15th December – Year 3 

Wednesday 16th December – Year 5 
Thursday 17th December – Year 4 

 
£5.00 entry via Parent Gateway 

 
Festive Fun, Games, Crafts and Prizes to be 

won! 
14.00 – 15.00 (during school time) 

 
Wednesday 9th December – Year 1 

Thursday 10th December – Reception 
Friday 11th December – Year 2 

Monday 14th December – Year 6 
Tuesday 15th December – Year 3 

Wednesday 16th December – Year 5 
Thursday 17th December – Year 4 

 
Time: 15.30-16.45 

 

£5.00 per ticket via Parent Gateway 
Includes drinks, snacks, games and music 

 
A minimum of 20 children from each class is 

needed for this event to go ahead 
***Bring Party Clothes to School*** 

   
 

£1.00 per ticket 
 

1st Prize - £100/ 2nd Prize - 
£50/Hampers/Amazing Vouchers 

including 
Overnight Cabin Stay 

Ring Doorbell Supplied and Fitted 
A meal prepared by a Michelin 

Trained Chef 
(See our Facebook Page for all 

prizes) 
 

Raffle Tickets will come home in 
bookbags.  Make Payment via 
Parent Gateway and return the 

stubs for the draw 
 

Live Draw on 16th December – to be 
viewable on Tapestry 

 
Chocolate & Sweet Tombola 

50 prizes to be won 
£1 per ticket 

 
Alcohol Tombola 

50 prizes to be won 
£1 per ticket 

 
Tickets available via Parent 

Gateway 
 

Prizes will be available to collect the last 
week of term 

  

FOR GROWN UPS 
£1 per bag 

 
100 Mystery bags available – when they’re 

gone, they’re gone! 
 

Bags Available via Parent Gateway 
 

Bags will be sent home the last week of term 
– no peeping in them grown-ups! 

 

 

 
Thank you all so much for your support so 
far this year!  Your donations and support 
are very much appreciated while we have 

tried to organise events while socially 
distancing! 

 
We will share how much we have raised 
with you as soon as we know and let you 
know about our plans for spending these 

funds on the school in 2021! 
 

From Sedlescombe School PTA 

CLASS CHRISTMAS FAIRS CLASS CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

RAFFLE 

TOMBOLAS 

MYSTERY BAGS 

THANK YOU! 

 

 
Thank you all so much for your support so far this year!  Your donations and support are 
very much appreciated while we have tried to organise events while socially distancing! 

 
We will share how much we have raised with you as soon as we know and let you know 

about our plans for spending these funds on the school in 2021! 
 

From Sedlescombe School PTA 

***Gateway will Close at midnight on Sunday 
13th December for all payments*** 


